
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 26 May 2017 
 

Disposal of recycling waste 

Please use the correct recycling bags when disposing of your recycling.   

Food waste should be put in the correct bags, and then placed in a food 

recycling bin or it will not be removed.  Also, please note that shredded paper is 

no longer accepted by the recycling team due to the problems it causes with the 

plant processing machines at the recycling depot.  Recycling placed in normal 

carrier bags will not be collected.  Finally, recycling bags and bins are available 

from the estate office. 

 

Disposal of bulk items 

Our porters regularly have to remove bulk items from the foyers at Bayer House 

and Basterfield House.  Please dispose of any unwanted bulk items by taking 

them to the bulk collection point at Gt Arthur House. 

 

Hatfield House 

There is a blockage in the communal balcony drain between flats 8 and 9 – this 

was reported to the repairs section on 22 May. 

 

There is a blockage in the communal balcony drain between flats 1 and 5 – this 

was reported to the repairs section on 23 May. 

 

 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 

 Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

 Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       

 

 


